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December 20th, 2024 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

PO Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 
Re:    

EB-2024-0038 - 2025 Incentive Rate Mechanism (‘IRM’) Application 
Lakefront Utilities Inc. – Request for Extension to File Interrogatory 
Responses 

 
Lakefront Utilities Inc. (LUI) is currently set to file the completed written responses to the 
interrogatories received on December 2, 2024, with the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) 
and serve them on intervenor parties by December 20, 2024, in accordance with 
Procedural Order No. 1 dated October 28, 2024. 
 
LUI staff have made substantial progress in addressing many of the interrogatories; 
however, a few responses require further attention, and the unavailability of certain 
parties to assist has impacted on our ability to finalize them. As a result, we are unable 
to meet the 4:45 p.m. deadline on December 20, 2024. 
 
Given these circumstances, LUI respectfully requests an extension of the filing deadline 
for most of the responses to be submitted by December 24, 2024, and for the remaining 
questions to be filed by January 17, 2025, when key staff are available. These 
extensions will allow us to provide more comprehensive and accurate responses. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and consideration of this request. If you have any 
questions or require further information, please feel free to contact us. Thank you for 
your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Danielle Wakelin 
Manager of Regulatory Compliance 
Lakefront Utilities Inc.  
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